
A door offering will 

be held after service on Sunday, June 26 and Monday, June 27  for the Schol-

arship Fund, which exists for helping families who send their children to one 

of the WELS worker training schools such as Michigan Lutheran Seminary or 

Martin Luther College. Please note that this is different from the Tuition As-

sistance Fund, which goes to help families who attend Zion Lutheran 

School. Questions about the Tuition Assistance fund can be directed to Mr. 

Augustine at 920-327-9613.  
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Since Independence Day falls on a Monday this year, 

we will be having Tuesday night worship on July 5th rather than the regular Monday night worship that 

week. If you have any questions about this, please contact the church office. Thank you!

Now that summer is here, our school yard signs can be put to use once more. 

If you live on a high traffic road (preferably a slow moving road), please consider taking one of the yard signs 

in the church entry way to put in your front lawn so that passers-by can see it. When the weather gets colder 

as winter approaches later on in the year, please return the signs to the church. Thank you for helping to sup-

port and promote our Lutheran Elementary School with these signs! 

 

Our annual “Kickin’ It With Jesus” Soccer Camp is scheduled to take place 

during the first week of August this year, August 1-5 from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Please take a flyer home 

with you as you leave today and share it with your families, friends, and neighbors. All children ages 4-13 are 

encouraged to participate and early registrants will receive a free Soccer Camp t-shirt! Please go to ZionLu-

theranWELS.com to register your child(ren). If you cannot or do not wish to sign up online, please stop by 

our church office and the church secretary would be happy to take down your registration information. We 

hope to see you in August! 

 

Eighteen men attended the Voters' Meeting on Sunday, June 12, 2016. The men 

accepted the proposal by the Coordinating Council and School Board that we use same fee structure for mem-

ber and non-member families. This fee structure will be followed for the 2016-2017 School Year. A copy of 

this new fee structure is in the 2016 Annual Report. The Voters also accepted the proposed Budget of 

$288,243 for the 2016-2017 Fiscal Year. This includes 20 hours/week for the church and school secretary. 

The Treasurer, Joe Ruthig, reported that all the bills are paid except the $38,000 that is still due for back pen-

sions for the called workers.  

 

On Sunday, July 10th, a door offering will be 

taken after the service for our Lutheran Military Support Group Programs. This year’s fund raising theme is 

“Praise the Lord and Pass the Ammunition”. It is based on the premise that if everyone pitches in, we can con-

tinue to help our WELS and ELS man and women who wear the uniform of our country. So, we ask you to 


